New Play Park opens at Meadowlands,
Downpatrick

A new state of the art play park has been opened today in the Meadowlands
area of Downpatrick.

£75,000 resurfacing scheme for
Colebrooke Road and Main Street,
Fivemiletown

A £75,000 resurfacing scheme on the A4 Colebrooke Road and Main Street
Fivemiletown will commence on Monday 7 October 2019.

Census Rehearsal gets underway

Around 19,000 households in South and East Belfast, Craigavon and West
Fermanagh have received invitations to take part in the Census Rehearsal.

FinTrU offering another 20 high
quality graduate training places in
the North West

Twenty graduates are set to benefit from high quality training places as
successful local financial services company FinTrU launches another North
West Assured Skills Academy.
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Drinking water compliance remains at a
high level across NI

The safety and quality of drinking water in Northern Ireland remains high,
according to a new report published today by the Department of Agriculture,
Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA).
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